Dear All,

Further to the conference, we’d like to thank everyone for their time and interest so far. 

We’d like to open invitations to all for the site visit. This should allow you to view the site and internal areas of the buildings to assist with the design and development of your proposed system. You will also be able to ask any questions you have to the team. 

As mentioned at the conference, the sites are currently in use and we need to ensure minimal disruption to the summer residents.  Additionally, due to the small spaces you’ll want to view, we will only be able to allow 1 person from each contractor to attend. 

Please could all interested parties email Steve Parker steve.parker@chi.ac.uk with the name of their intended attendee and a vehicle registration to reserve a place. 

All requests to attend must be received by close of business Friday 4th July 2025. Due to interest already shown we will not be able to allow site visit booking after this. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Kind regards, 

UoC
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